
State of Alaska 
Department of Natural Resources 

PUBLIC NOTICE – COMMENT PERIOD EXTENSION 
Windy Corner MP 105-107 Seward Highway Realignment 

Proposed Commissioner’s Finding 
 

Subject to Sections 5-7, Article 2, Chapter 116, Session Laws of Alaska 2000, the Department of 
Natural Resources (DNR), in order to facilitate the Windy Corner MP 105-107 Seward Highway 
Realignment has issued a Proposed Commissioner’s Finding to authorize the following activities 
through Chugach State Park: 

• Grant of a highway easement to the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public 
Facilities (ADL 232839) 

• Convey a property interest to the Alaska Railroad Corporation (ARRC) (ADL 232892) 
• Authorize use of materials for this project  
• Closure of a section line easement (ADL 233527) 
• Acceptance of relinquished right-of-way from ARRC (OSL 1632) 
• Authorize construction of park facilities. 

 
The public is invited to review and comment on this Proposed Commissioner’s Finding. A copy of 
the finding is attached to this online notice and is available from http://notice.alaska.gov/ or  upon 
request. Additional information can be found on the project website at: 
http://www.windycorner.info/. 
 
The public comment period has been extended through April 27, 2020. 
 
When commenting, please reference the applicable file number as noted in the bullet list above. 
To be eligible to request reconsideration of a final Commissioner’s Finding on this matter, a 
person must have submitted comments during this public comment period. Questions concerning 
how to comment on the Proposed Commissioner’s Finding should be directed to Chugach State 
Park Superintendent Kurt Hensel at DNR.Windycorner@alaska.gov or (907) 345-5014.  
 
To receive consideration, comments must be received in writing on or before 4:00 PM on 
April 27, 2020. Comments may be submitted by the following methods: 
 
E-mail: DNR.Windycorner@alaska.gov  
Mail:  Chugach State Park 
 ATTN: Windy Corner Comments 
 18620 Seward Highway 
 Anchorage, AK 99516 
Fax: (907) 345-6982 
 
Individuals with audio impairments that have questions concerning this Commissioner’s Finding 
may call Relay Alaska at 711 or 1-800-770-8973 for assistance at no cost.  
 
The Department of Natural Resources reserves the right to waive technical defects in this 
publication. 
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